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Shown (from left) are: Jack Conway Marshfield Realtors Doreen Corsano,
Kortnee Anderson, and manager Maureen Barry, volunteered
at the recent Molly Fund Pumpkin Carving at Dandelion Park.

Marshfield, MA On Saturday October 26, agents from the Jack Conway, Marshfield office
participated in the annual pumpkin carving event held at Dandelion Park to benefit the Molly
Foundation, a local non-profit organization aimed to raise funds and awareness for the town and it’s
residents. The fund was originally established in the memory of a Molly Fitzgerald, a loal teen who
tragically passed away in 2006. 

Jack Conway provided pumpkins for the carving extravaganza, which was one of many events
sponsored by the foundation to support charitable and community service projects in the town.

“Each year our office contributes pumpkins and helps out with the kids who are carving,” said
Doreen Corsano, local agent and board member with the Molly Fund. “Money raised at this and
other Molly Fund events help support college scholarships, public school programs, and community
service projects in our town—all in memory of Molly.”
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